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In Memoriam

Andrew Warren Anderson

December 24, 2016

The Class suffered the loss of a good friend and classmate with the death of Andy Anderson on Christmas Eve.  ANDREW WARREN ANDERSON, admiralty attorney and retired US Coast Guard Commander, passed away after a valiant 9-year battle with cancer.  He was born in Bryn Mawr, PA, son of Doris and Andrew Donald Anderson, and grew up in Collingdale, PA.  He is survived by his wife of 47 years, the former Ann Tousley of Parkland, FL; daughter Kate Bogue, son-in-law Bryan Bogue, and granddaughter Harper Bogue, all of Coral Springs, FL; brother Keith Anderson of Gibsonville, NC and sister Lisa Baker of Milton, DE.  Andy retired after 20 years active duty serving in Honolulu and Hilo, HI; Vietnam; Miami; Seattle; and Washington, DC.  He served as Commanding Officer of USCGC Cape Small and USCGC Dauntless, and was assigned to Coast Guard Intelligence and Law Enforcement in Washington, DC and Miami.  A high point in his life was receiving the Coast Guard Commendation medal from then Vice-President George H.W. Bush in 1986.  He received his Juris Doctor degree Magna Cum Laude, as well his LLM, from the University of Miami Law School, where he taught for over 20 years, while also practicing admiralty and maritime law, most recently with Chartwell Law Offices in Miami and Deerfield Beach. 
Andy's love of all things Scottish led to his longtime role as Drum Major with both the St. Andrew's Pipe Band in Miami and the US Coast Guard Pipe Band.  He served as President of the Fort Lauderdale Mariners Club, the Scottish American Society of South Florida, and the church council at Christ the King Lutheran Church in Miami.  He also taught classes and did volunteer patrols with the Coast Guard Auxiliary. Andy was a voracious reader and had an incredible gift for storytelling.  He will be remembered for his remarkable intelligence and knowledge of history, sense of humor, and generosity of spirit. A memorial service will be held on Saturday, February 25, 2017 @ 2:00 PM at Christ the King Lutheran Church, 11295 SW 57th Avenue, Miami, FL.
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1969: Andrew Warren Anderson

Greg and Patti Shaw celebrated their 46th anniversary with a river cruise from Amsterdam to Basel and are pictured at the Augustusburg Palace in Bruhl, Germany.  “Traveling the Rhine River sipping wine with someone else driving the boat is certainly more enjoyable than winter fisheries' patrols off New England.” 
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1969: Greg and Patti Shaw cruising on the Rhine River

 
Jack Stumpff sold his business in Miami and can be reached at jstumpff2002@yahoo.com.  Jack and Arline bought a lot on Amelia Island in 2012 and built their retirement home, selling the South Florida home and moving in 2014 to 1655 Olmsted Lane, Fernandina Beach, FL.  “I ran the business absentee for the last two years with some success and some notable issues so decided to just sell.  Now I have to figure out what I am going to do to keep busy.  Can only play so much pickle ball.”
George and Cathy Flanigan are discovering the benefits of the Loudoun County area as they settle into their new home.  Son Dave and family live in Columbia, MD, where his primary job is at the Johns Hopkins Advanced Physics Lab and his secondary job is head of a John Hopkins graduate curriculum in systems engineering.  Younger son Sam is the senior data analyst for a Northern Virginia company and is pursuing a masters degree in applied economics at Johns Hopkins.  The photo shows George and Cathy with granddaughters Jeanie (student at the University of Pittsburgh studying pharmacology) and Marisa (high school senior awaiting results of her college applications).
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1969: George and Cathy Flanigan and granddaughters Jeanie and Marisa


As is my tradition, I sent Jim Smith an email after the first snowfall in New England: “Any snow yet in Key West?  Light flurries in Maine today, with temperatures below freezing.”  Jim’s response: “Sunny and 79 degrees, headed out to Casa Marina Sand Castle contest, cruise Duval Street and Old Town, return late this afternoon for nightly Sunset Celebration at Mallory Square.  Good chance of a margarita in there somewhere.  Life is good, very thankful for that.”  The Smith Clan photo taken at Thanksgiving shows (lower tier, left-to-right) granddaughters Corley and Layne, daughter-in-law Margie, and standing (left-to-right) daughter Saralyn, son-in-law Jay Allen Brack, son Cale (CGA ’94), Jim and Marilyn, 
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1969: Jim and Marilyn Smith and family
Barry, Bettymarie, and their children and grandchildren spent Thanksgiving week on a Disney Cruise followed by a few days in Orlando.  The photo shows (back row, left to right) son Tim, Barry, Bettymarie, daughter Amanda, daughter Lisa, Lisa's husband Brian, and (in front) Tim's daughter Sathara and Lisa's daughter Molly and son Finn. 
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1969: Barry and Bettymarie and family
Bruce Griffiths was on a business trip to Seattle and had lunch with Jane Snyder and John Curtis before Bruce flew home to San Diego.  Anne Curtis was home watching their two year old granddaughter and was unable to join them for the reunion.
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1969: John Curtis, Bruce Griffiths and Jane Snyder in Seattle

